December 15, 2020

McBride Estates Homeowners Association

Dear Neighbor,

Earlier this year the annual homeowners meeting was indefinitely delayed as a result of the pandemic. Unfortunately, circumstances have not improved sufficiently to schedule the annual meeting.  Despite the challenges that the pandemic has posed we have made SIGNIFICANT improvements in our neighborhood.

1. Alistair and Maclean Roads were paved.
2. Almost a dozen street signs were replaced, as well as the stop sign at the intersection of Alistair and Maclean.
3. The entrance was improved with new plants, pine bark, pine straw, etc.

Next year the board will consider further paving. We also look forward to the pandemic circumstances improving such that an annual meeting is safe. In the meantime, our annual financials will be available on our Association website.

On behalf of the board and our manager, Jeff Stokes, I wish you a safe and happy holiday season.

Mary Kane
HOA president
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